
 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Election of Parent Governors  
 
The role of a school governor is extremely important and many essential decisions about this school are 
taken by our Governing Board. School Governors work together with the school leadership team to 
continually improve the education for every child at our school. Our school governors have 3 core 
functions. They: 
  

1. Ensure the clarity of vision, ethos and strategic direction of our school;  
 

2. Hold the head teacher to account for the educational performance of our school and its pupils, 
and the performance management of staff. 
 

3. Oversee the financial performance of our school and make sure its money is well spent.  
 

All eligible parents, regardless of skills and experiences, are able to be elected. 
  
I have received nominations from 3 parent(s) who are willing to become school governors. I hope you will 
vote in the election to select a new parent governor. The new governor will serve for 4 years.  
 
Please click the link below to see the personal statements and voting link. Read the personal statements 
carefully bearing in mind the role of the school governor. 
 
You have 1 vote in total even if you have more than one child at the school.  
 
The deadline for voting will be 10am on Wednesday 18th October 2023. 
 
Votes will be checked on Wednesday 18th October 2023 and the result will be announced as soon as 
possible.  
I hope you will decide to vote as the governing board is very important in the decision making of the 
school.  
 
 
https://www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk/parent-governor-elections/ 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 Headteacher 
Chris Marston 
  

 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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